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 The following paragraph is submitted for information only, having been dealt with 

under the powers delegated to the Board. 

 

   

89 Request for Suspension of Taxi Driver’s Licence – Julie McEleny 89 

   

 There was submitted a report by the Head of Legal & Property Services requesting the 
Board to uphold the immediate suspension of Ms McEleny’s Taxi Driver’s Licence on 19 
January 2017 and to consider whether or not to further suspend the licence which 
expires on 31 October 2017. 

 

 Ms McEleny was not present for this item.  

 The Board heard Inspector MacDonald in support of Police Scotland’s recommendation.  

 Decided:  

 (1) that the decision to immediately suspend Ms McEleny’s Taxi Driver’s Licence be 
upheld; and 

 

 (2) continue suspension for the unexpired portion of licence namely to 31 October 
2017 subject to the proviso that Officers within the Licensing Department can bring the 
matter back before the Board following the outcome of the trial, if appropriate. 

 

 


